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From: Samuel Turco <samturco33@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 11:41 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to Upcoming Bills

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 
 
My name is Samuel Turco. I am a Rhode Island Resident and I strongly OPPOSE the following antigun bills: H5436, 
H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891. 

Best, 
 
Samuel Turco 
23 Elizabeth Avenue, North Smithfield  


